M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
September 5, 2017
RE:
BG-1 Application – Ockerman Elementary Flooring Replacement

This project is for replacing approximately 2,425 sf of flooring in one of the corridors at Ockerman Elementary.

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the flooring replacement, as presented.


______________________________


Mike Poiry
Assistant Superintendent, Operations
